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Lynne Sabean

From: New Hampshire Bar Association <nhbainfo+nhbar.org@ccsend.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 2:52 PM
To: Lynne Sabean
Subject: E-Bulletin: The Midyear Meeting Issue

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

Welcome to our Midyear Meeting Issue of EBulletin  
 

We hope you will attend on Friday, but if you are not able to make it, there's still a 
lof of useful information. 
 
This year’s lineup of speakers includes four nationally recognized attorneys who are 
shaping the future of law and society in their respective practices. Kenneth 
Feinberg, Ellie Krug, Lisa Bragança, and Patrick Jaicomo will discuss the work 
they’ve been doing on legal issues ranging from qualified immunity to alternative 
dispute resolution cases involving major catastrophes.  
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Midyear Meeting Speakers in Bar News  
 

 "Revisiting the 9/11 Victims Compensation Fund" Book Review: 
Kenneth Feinberg’s “What is Life Worth” is the account of his three-
year struggle to compensate the victims of the 9/11 attacks 20 years 
ago. And like most books made into movies, it has its share of 
embellishments. Read the full article.  

 
 Attorney Lisa Braganća, one of the speakers at this Friday's Midyear 

Meeting, sits down with NH Bar News Editor Scott Merrill to talk 
about cryptocurrency and, more generally, "What Gives a Thing 
Value?" Read the full article. 

  
 Attorney Patrick Jaicomo, who will be speaking at this Friday’s 

Midyear Meeting, is featured in this article examining the doctrine of 
qualified immunity. Professor John Greabe, of UNH Franklin Pierce 
School of Law Professor, John Greabe, is also featured in the article. 
"The Debate about Qualified Immunity Continues" Read the full 
article.  

 

  

  

If you haven't registered yet for what we truly hope will be a once-in-a-lifetime 
event, there's still time to do so. We look forward to seeing you on Friday! 
(If you have already signed up, please encourage your colleagues to 
come, too!)  
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Register Now 

  

 

  

  

The Courts called.  
They said you can go to Midyear Meeting. 

(OK, not really. ) 
 

But NH Courts are closed this Friday for all but essential business,  
to allow as many attorneys to attend the Virtual Midyear Meeting as possible 

(which we consider the functional equivalent).  
 

Make it worth the Courts' generosity and join us on Fri, Feb 18. 
 

  

  

 

EVENT PROGRAM 

 

 

EVENT PREVIEW 
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This handy digital program allows you 
to check out the day's schedule, learn 
more about Midyear Meeting speakers, 
read the bios of our award recipients, 
and support the sponsors and 
exhibitors who have helped make the 
day possible.  

 

 

Did you see the 2022 Midyear Meeting 
Preview in the January 19, 2022 issue 

of Bar News?  
 

Check it out online by clicking below. 
 

 

Read Event Program 

  

 

Read Preview 

  

 

  

  

 

  

Congratulations to the NHBA  

2022 Award Recipients 
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and 603 Legal Aid Pro Bono Award Recipients 
 

 

 

NHBA awards and pro bono awards will be presented to New Hampshire attorneys 
recognized by their peers for their service and dedication to the Granite State’s legal 
community. 
 
We will also be posting videos online after the event for viewing and sharing. 

 

  

  

Learn More About Your Bar Association 
 

Visit our staff booths to learn more about NH Bar services. These booths are 
located in the event hub. The staff exhibits include: 

 

 Continuing Legal 
Education 

 Sections 
 Member Services 
 Publications & Advertising 
 Lawyer Referral Service 
 Member Records/Licensing 
 NHBA Bar News 

 

 Minimum Continuing Legal 
Education 

 Law Related Education 
 NH Bar Foundation 
 NHBA Leadership 

Academy 
 New Lawyers Committee 
 Attorney License Renewal 

 

  

  

 

  

THANK YOU TO OUR MIDYEAR MEETING 
SUPPORTERS  

 

 

  

SPONSORS 
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EXHIBITORS 
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Follow NHBA on social media  
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